media release – 13 July 2007
THE OLDER PEOPLE’S WEB
www.olderpeoplesweb.org.uk
a new website for older people’s issues and topics

A website was launched this week for all the issues and topics relating to the older people – their quality of life, welfare, health and all other issues. It contains both NEWS and WEB LINKS pages.

THE OLDER PEOPLE’S WEB is intended in the first instance for all those in organisations with responsibilities for older people, whether in the voluntary & community or in the statutory sector. Others, including members of the general public may also find it helpful. The new website is itself independent of all organisations.
There are WEB LINKS to agencies & commissions, associations & societies, charities, forums for older people, foundations, HMGovernment, information sources, portals & research, international links, internet use, webdesign & older people and volunteering. The NEWS page is comparably categorised and includes an OPINION section.
For many people www.olderpeoplesweb.org.uk will provide the quickest resource for internet access to information and opinion. Almost a “one-click shop”.
Readers of the website are invited to contribute NEWS and LINKS by writing to webmaster@olderpeoplesweb.org.uk.

Note: THE OLDER PEOPLE’S WEB is a spin-off from the website of the fifteen-year old Eastbourne Forum for Older People – www.EastbourneOPF.org.uk.

Editors: for more information consult www.olderpeoplesweb.org.uk, email webmaster@olderpeoplesweb.org.uk or telephone Dr Arnold Goldman at 01323 832311. Arnold Goldman is the chairman (and webmaster) of the Eastbourne Forum for Older People.
